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Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Replacement Local Development 

Plan 

Focussed Changes Representation Form Guidance 

Notes  

The Focussed Change document is based on the changes that have emerged from the 
Authority’s recommendations following consideration of the representations received at 
deposit stage. 
 

These Focussed Changes are subject to a formal public consultation 

from Friday 7 December until 4.30pm Friday 15 February 2019. 

 
The proposed Focussed Changes document along with the supporting documents and a 
representation form are available to view on our website. You can also view the Focussed 
Changes document online at public libraries with accessible computers during normal 
opening times. 
 
Comments made at this stage can only address these proposed Focussed 
Changes. 
 
This is not an opportunity to add to previous representations, or to make new comments 
on parts of the deposit Local Development Plan not subject to change, as the Inspector 
will not consider any such new representations. The Authority will make a response to the 
representations on the Focussed Changes directly to the Inspectorate. They will be 
forwarded to the Inspector who will take these representations into account as part of the 
Examination process. 
 
The Focussed Change document is accompanied by the following supporting documents: 

 SA/SAE Addendum: Assessment of Focussed Changes 

 HRA Addendum: Assessment of Focussed Changes 

 Equality Impact Assessment of Focussed Changes 
 
Representations relating to the proposed Focussed Changes document should be sent in 
writing and received by 4.30pm on Friday 15 February 2019 to:  
 
Head of Park Direction  
Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Authority 
Llanion Park 
Pembroke Dock 
Pembrokeshire 
SA72 6DY 
 
Or sent to devplans@pembrokeshirecoast.org.uk 

 

Next Steps 
It is expected that the Examination will be held sometime in March 2019. The 
Programme Officer will write to you separately to advise you of the dates of these 
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meetings and the future timetable regarding the Local Development Plan 
Examination. 

 
For further information or assistance, email devplans@pembrokeshirecoast.org.uk or 
call 01646 624800 and ask to speak to someone in the Park Direction Team. 
 
Or contact Mrs. Caroline Llewellyn, the Programme Officer who will act as a point of 
contact between the Authority, Representors and the Inspector, and will assist in 
taking the Examination forward. 
Telephone 01646 624800 / 07773 932339, or email 
programmeofficer@pembrokeshirecoast.org.uk 
 

Further Information & Contacts 
 

For further assistance on the Focussed Changes process or the Local Development Plan 
Revision in general please  

 check out our website (PCNPA.org.uk) 

 email devplans@pembrokeshirecoast.org.uk or  

 contact the Park Direction team at the National Park Offices on 01646 624800. 


